
 

 

 

 

 

TTR Seeking to Locate, Acknowledge and Remember Our 
Missing Children – Phase I 

MEETING INVITATION 
 

Dear TTR Members, 

As you may be aware, TTR is working on a new research/engagement project that is seeking 
to initiative to accurately identify members who attended residential schools based on official 
data with the objective to reduce the gap of information and build awareness. 

In order to share information about the advances made in the research that started last fall, 
we would like to invite all TTR Members to participate in another information session on 
Tuesday, February the 11th - 9:30 am at the TTR Hall.  The meeting will end at 11:30 am 
with a lunch.   

TTR Members who are Elders or residential school survivors (who lived on the school 
premises) will receive an honorarium of $150.00. 

 

Miigwech, 

Don Clarke 
Project Manager 


